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Rt. Hon. Mrs M. Thatcher, MP

You will have had a confidential letter from
Teddy Taylor dated June 2lst about what he
feared was a leak behind the Financial Times
report on our regional policy thinking.

" In fact, as I have since told Teddy, it was

Kenneth Clarke - who has been closely

involved with our regional policy work - 1“0”
who saw the Financial Times. They

gathered some information <hert—he was able

to shape their impressions into what, in the
event, was, I believe, a helpful article.
There was no damaging leak - and I have so
reassured Teddy, to whom I am copying this
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